
Project Update: August 2014 
 
We have just begun the first Clean Up campaigns along different beaches of La Paloma, 
together with local municipal authorities, OCC volunteers and neighbours, in the context of 
Sanctuary project activities. Since the middle of July 2014 we have started the campaign to 
collect the plastics and trash along the beach. Objectives are increased awareness and 
involving people to protect the ocean. 
 

 

 
 


